
 

 

KLA Board Meeting – Monday Aug 9th, 2021 7:00 P.M. via Zoom & KLCC 

Attended:  Mike Needham, Edgar Reihl, Sharon Snyder, Katie Kitchen, Kirby Baker, Andy Rieth, Barbara Pancoast, Julie 

Stutesman, Glenn Taylor, Allison Kirsch 

 Absent: Chris Bower, Debbie Doe     Guests Present:  

 

Mike Needham called the meeting to order at 7:03 P.M. 

 Mike Needham told us the meeting was going to be short but sweet. 

Approval of June Minutes: 

 The minuets for the July meeting were emailed out for approval and at the meeting we had no objections. 

Treasurer’s Report: 

 Kirby Baker presented the Treasurer’s Report. He reported that the KLA has received $17,351.50 in membership 

dues which was no change from the last meeting. $18,017.78 was received for fireworks and expenses so far is 

$16,253.41. We received $1,821.90 from the advertisements in the directory.  After a brief discussion, Sharon Snyder 

moved we accept the Treasurer’s Report as issued, Julie Stutesman second the motion, the motion carried.  

Real Estate: 

 Allison Kirsch reported that we only have one home for sale and two pending sales.  

Fireworks: 

 Mike Needham reported that the fireworks will be July 2nd with a rain date of the 3rd next year.  

Klinger Lake Foundation: 

 Kirby Baker had nothing to reported at this time but we are still working on this.  

Beach Reps: 

Sharon Snyder had nothing to report. 

Township Meeting: 

 Kirby Baker was unable to attend. 

Boat Wash review: 

 Andy Rieth reported that 19 boats were washed mainly because of a fishing tournament.  Thanked the board 

members that stopped by to help. 

 

 



Weed Treatment: 

 All 10 permission slips were signed for the treatment of a new Starry Stonewort patch.  We are going to apply 

for a grant from the state to help with the cost.  The grant cycle starts Dec. 1st and the Sturgis Foundation may help us 

with the writing of the grant application. It was noted that we have purple loosestrife by the boat launch. 

New Business: 

• Upstream water testing was done by Debbie Doe and sent in. 

• A person complained about a fuel tank above the water was spotted on the outlet. This will be looked at 

by the proper D&R department. 

• A person complained about a person that was trying to get the geese to move by using fireworks.  Mike 

contacted the person about this. 

• The last complaint was about a poop smell.  Our fearless leader checked this out and found that Porky 

the pig did not poop in the field, but Foghorn Leghorn, Miss Prissy and Chicken Little were guilty of 

pooping in the field.  For everyone that likes Organic food that’s the growing process.  Klinger Lake is 

part of living in the country. 

 

7:34 Katie Kitchen moved we adjourn, Sharon Snyder seconded the motion, all members approved and the meeting 

was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara Pancoast, Secretary KLA 

 


